
From: Leathersmithe < >  
Sent: Saturday, January 20, 2024 11:28 AM 
To: South Pender Island Local Trust Committee <SouthPenderLTC@islandstrust.bc.ca>; SouthInfo 
<SouthInfo@islandstrust.bc.ca> 
Subject: Land Use Bylaw No. 114 

 

I see no reason for changes to be made to this bylaw. 

I oppose revision to Land Use Bylaw No. 114. 

Davy Joel Rippner    
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